GSC meeting

Nov. 8, 2004

Attendance: 12

Officer Reports:

President

Michelle handed out Goals Sheets to all the officers and committees to look at for making goals for next semester and discussed setting attainable and realistic goals.

Vice President


Chang led a discussion about the financial situation for graduate assistants and some issues that have come up in the administration as to what should constitute a paid assistantship.

Secretary



Meagan did not have a report

Appointment Reports:

Graduate Council



Michelle did not have a report

SGA

Kyle led a discussion about the recent addition of a grade checking program to the SGA website.


SOFAC



No report

Faculty Senate



Tracey will attend the upcoming meeting

Webmaster



Luke posted the pizza party on the site.

Committee Reports:


Education, Scholarship, & Professional Development



This committee is in need of a chair.



Michelle suggested bringing in a speaker in the Spring.


Student Life & Advocacy



Kyle had no new report.


Social & Service Activities



Genevieve has several door prizes lined up for the party.


Publicity



Jamie has been making fliers - Please help spread the word!!

Announcements:

Pizza Party this Wednesday, Nov. 10 – 4-6pm PSU 400

Next meeting (final meeting of the semsester) – Monday Nov. 22 – 4-5pm

